
School Council Meeting Minutes  

30/03/17 

 Minutes were adopted from last meeting 

 Miss Meehan addressed the council and 

spoke about the Cultural Ambassadors. They 

will help new pupils from different cultures 

settle into the school in the school. 

 Mrs Quinn has approved the Code of Conduct 

for the toilet areas in Ashleigh. Councillors will 

visit classes to speak about it. 

 The Buddy Stop initiative is up and running in 

Ashleigh. Councillors will visit classes in 

Derryvolgie to explain its purpose and hand 

out the Mentor badges. 

 The School council Boards in both Ashleigh 

and Derryvolgie are being updated. 

 Councillors will come back to next meeting 

with ideas for our annual newsletter. 

Next meeting 27th April  


